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Hello, I’m writing in opposition to SB 611. Rent control is not the answer to our lack of 

housing. If you treat property owners or landlords poorly, you will find they will opt out 

of renting their property. Available rental supply will go down. How about a bill that 

incentivizes people to rent out their properties? You will find that works better. 

Oregon should strive to promote housing not pass bills that reduces it. 

Jenny Johnson 


